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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Easter Trail – Friday 4th April, Lost 
Property, Y3 Local Walk 
 

Dear all 

Firstly, to all celebrating over the forthcoming weekend, my warm wishes to pupils, staff, 

and families for a joyous and blessed Eid, filled with happiness, peace, and cherished 

moments together. Eid Mubarak!  

On Wednesday, Year 1 had a fabulous time developing their understanding of transport 

from the past when they visited Didcot Railway Centre. The ride on the train was a 

particular highlight for all involved. 

The Buckinghamshire Family Learning team joined us again on Thursday, this time for a 

Story Explorers session with parents, carers and children from Reception. Just as 

important as learning to read, is developing a love of reading; this session had great 

ideas for how to start children on their way to choosing to be lifelong readers.  

On Thursday, some more teachers from another school visited us. This time to see the 

power of the Maths Meetings held in each class every day. Having people here to learn 

about effective teaching, and visits we make to other schools, is an important way of 

demonstrating to children that learning continues long into adulthood!  

Please see below for the latest example of thoughtless parking. It should go without 

saying, that when parking outside a school, the pavement must be kept clear.  

 

My best wishes for a happy weekend 

Clare Pankhania  
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ATTENDANCE  
 
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

  
reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98.7% 

(CLASS 6S/3H) 
 

WELL DONE 
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

93.9% 
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Friday 4th April 
9am: Easter Assembly – Y4 parents/carers 
are invited 
 

PTA Mufti Day – Donations of Easter eggs 
for the Easter Trail  
 

1:30pm: Easter Trail – children must be 
accompanied by their parent/carer 
 

2:15pm SCHOOL FINISHES EARLY 
please collect your child on time. 
 

Monday 7th April to Monday 21st April   
School closed for the Easter break 
 

Tuesday 22nd April  
Children return to school 
 

Y4 swimming starts this week – children 
should come to school in their PE kit every 
day and bring their swimming 
shorts/costume. 
 

 

PARENT ZONE 

 

SIGN OF THE WEEK  

 

 

 

 

         feel (sense) 

Follow this link to see how to sign ‘feel’ in BSL 

British Sign Language BSL Video Dictionary - feel 

 

 

 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/feel


 

PTA NEWS 

EASTER TRAIL – FRIDAY 4TH APRIL - 1:30pm to 3:00pm 

We will once again have an Easter Egg Hunt, this time to end our Spring Term on Friday 4th 
April from 1.30pm to 3pm.  
 

The purpose, as well as having fun, is to raise much needed funds for the school at a time 
when budgets are tighter than ever. 
  
School closes to all pupils for the Easter holiday at 2.15pm so please remember to collect 
your children from classrooms at this earlier time even if you are not taking part in the trail.  
 
If you would like to participate in the event, please note the following arrangements:  
 

· Collect your children from their classes as usual. You can do this any time between 

1.30pm and 2.15pm  

· Enter the school through the main entrance (past the offices) and go to the Hall 

where you can buy hunt sheets  

· A ‘one way’ system will operate to reduce congestion so once you have purchased 

your hunt sheet or received your prize, please leave the hall via the Learning Lane 

and Nursery Garden (follow the signs)  
 

We’re expecting lots of people so please be patient with us if you have to queue longer than 
you would wish. Remember, many hands make light work so if you, or a family member, are 
able to volunteer to help run the event, we can make things run more smoothly.  
 



 

ONLINE COURSES FOR PARENTS/CARERS 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


